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February 10, 2025 

To: High school counselors, teachers, students and parents  

The Edmonds SnoKing Branch of the American Association of University Women 
(aauw.org) is accepting applications for the Elizabeth Sears STEM Scholarship.  

Three grants of $2000 will be awarded to high school students identifying as female, 
graduating in 2025, and planning to attend an institution of higher learning in the 
coming academic year. 

The scholarships are for students from Edmonds, Everett and Marysville School District 
intending to  study in a STEM field (science, technology, engineering, or math).   

Application Process 

Please encourage your students to: 

• Complete the application form which is available online. (A link to the application 

form can also be found on the branch website at esk-

wa.aauw.net/initiatives/scholarships.) 

• Provide a recent letter of recommendation from a teacher or counselor who can 

speak to their character, achievements, and career aspirations. 

• Provide their most recent transcript. 

• Write a personal essay. 

• Email these documents to:   Cathleen Draper  blackeagle230@yahoo.com  

All application material must be submitted by April 13, 2025.   

Students selected as scholarship recipients will be invited to attend a Scholarship 

Awards Ceremony on June 7 at Edmonds College. 

 

If you need additional information, please email Cathleen Draper, 
blackeagle230@yahoo.com.  More information about AAUW Edmonds SnoKing 
Branch is available on our website: esk-wa.aauw.net. 
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